
Save the Date! 
 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2004 
 
 

COMMUNITY PROTECTION/EVACUATION 
PLANNING (CPEP) TEMPLATE 

COMMUNITY BRIEFING 
 
 

" Public input into this process is essential to the completion of the Plans and residents are encouraged to 
attend. Without input from the community, the community plan will not be nearly as effective; we are 

hoping for a high degree of public participation to help shape this plan. "Deborah Steffen, Director of 
the Office of Emergency Services 

 
 
 

Presented by the Palomar Mtn Fire Department, Sheriff’s Office, USFS, 
CDF, Animal Control, and County's Office of Emergency Services to the 

 
Palomar Mountain community 

 
 
 

Briefing from  
6:00PM - 7:30PM 

At the: 
 
 
 

Palomar Mountain Fire Station 
P.O. Box 235 

Palomar Mtn, Ca. 92060 
 


